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STEWART HOUSE DONATION DRIVE
Each family will be issued a Stewart House Donation Drive envelope
tomorrow. Please support this worthy cause by placing a $2 coin or equivalent
in the envelope, completing your details on the back of the envelope and
returning the envelope to the office by Wednesday 18th May.
The envelope is your entry into a draw for a $4000 holiday/gift voucher!

Message from Osborn's Transport
After disembarking the bus please do not cross 
directly in front or behind buses. This is for your 
child's safety as well as the safety of other drivers. Also students that are waiting for the bus
particularly at interchanges and schools, please do not stand near the gutter when the buses are
pulling in.

Please be advised that as part of the works being
conducted on Graeme Street (Parking and Pedestrian
upgrade Aberdeen Public School) new signage will be
installed indicating where you can and can’t park at
pick up and drop off times. Until such time that this
signage is installed, please be conscious of where you
are parking and remember that road rules apply in this
area. If parking is available in the Graeme Street
carpark, please utilise these spaces and avoid double
parking and blocking in parked cars. If exiting your
vehicle, please ensure it is secured. Young children
should not be left unattended if you are exiting the
vehicle.

We are looking forward to seeing parents and carers on Tuesday afternoon 17th May for
parent/teacher interviews. If you are yet to return the note indicating your preferred times,
please do so as soon as possible or contact your child's teacher via Seesaw. We are hoping to
hold face-to-face meetings to reconnect with families in our school community. If you have
scheduled an appointment but are unable to make it on the day, please notify your child's
teacher via Seesaw. Kindergarten parent/teacher meetings were held in Term 1 and it is not
necessary for the parents/carers of kindergarten children to schedule another meeting this
term. Semester 1 written reports for all students will be sent home with your child on Thursday
30th June, 2022.

Well done to students in Year 3 and Year 5 who are completing NAPLAN. Their perseverance
and efforts are acknowledged by our staff. Whilst the school reviews students' results to identify
strengths and areas for development to assist with school planning, we recognise that this is
one test on one day and the results are not always consistent with the learning we observe
everyday in classrooms. If your child has been absent, they will have an additional opportunity
to sit any assessments they missed over the next few days. NAPLAN reports will be distributed
to parents and carers when they are received by the school. 

Children 8 years and older are practising field events during weekly sport in preparation for our
school Athletics Carnival later in the term. The track events and finals of the field events will be
held on the day of the carnival. The school will send out a request for volunteers nearer to the
date.



School News

Year 5 Opportunity Class Applications
Online applications for Year 5 opportunity class placement in 2023 opened on 26 April 2022 and will remain
open until 11:59 pm on 13 May 2022.

Jack Johnston Memorial Gala  Day
Our students were lucky enough to attend the Jack Johnston Memorial Gala Day on Tuesday where they got to see many
exhibits, including: sheep dog trials, damper making, sheep shearing, farrier, stock horse, heavy horse and thoroughbred
displays, cow milking, chain saw art, pet care, dog high jump and much more.  We would like to thank the sponsors and
organising committee for making it possible for our children to attend this day free of charge.



to our 

Award Recipients
Natia J.
Skylah H.
Lily G.
Bella W.
Boston H.
Inanna V.
Sophia H.
Lacie A.

Respect
Personal Best
Respect
Responsibility
Personal Best
Personal Best
Personal Best
Responsibility

K LIME  
1 YELLOW 
2 PURPLE 
2 RED 
3/4 BLACK 
3/4 ORANGE 
5 GREEN 
6 MAGENTA

PBL AWARDS 

Let's celebrate!

MERIT AWARDS
Lilly M.
Kayden B.
Dominic F.
Kyson G.
Sonny D.
Madeline C.
Scott L.
Harper H.

K LIME  
1 YELLOW 
2 PURPLE 
2 RED 
3/4 BLACK 
3/4 ORANGE 
5 GREEN 
6 MAGENTA

The P&C, in collaboration with the school, have some exciting events coming up this term for all members of our school community. I
can't disclose too much detail just yet but here are a few clues. See if you can guess what may be happening

P&C NEws

EXCELLENCE AWARDs
Nicholas R. - for outstanding use of interesting vocabulary

to enhance his daily writing.



Emelia J. - for purposefully using figurative language to
make her imaginative stories come to life for her readers.



Kristine S. - for her commitment both in and out of the

classroom to achieve her learning and social goals.

MERIT BADGE
Lochlan T.



School Messages

Contacting the School
Phone: 65 437 271

Email: aberdeen-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Seesaw: Direct message your child's class teacher.

May
Friday 13th May-Scone Cup 1/2 Day Holiday - School to close at 12pm
Tuesday 17th May-Parent Teacher Interviews
Wednesday 18th May - Year 5 Mount Pleasant Mine Tour
Thursday 19th May - School Photo Day

Important Dates



Community Notices
Scone Cup this Friday 13th May, 2022 

School closes at 12pm




